
Community employment advisors take further 
action

 Ireland 

As reported in epsucob@NEWS 05 in March, community employment advisors are 
campaigning to secure pension rights that should have been provided for them 11 
years ago following a decision by the Labour Court. With no action from the 
government the workers are now planning five days of strike action to increase the 
pressure on the government to resolve the dispute.
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